
00412258
From: Pelisson-Beasley, Suzanne [Suzanne.Pelisson-Beasley@AB-AdventureParks.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 3:45 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice #4
I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt beverages.
Thank you.
Suzanne Pelisson 
28 Penny Drive
Huntington Station, NY 11746


